
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Menu 

Serving Dinner Menu all day on Saturday, Sunday and Holiday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Appetizers_______________________________________________________ 

Chicken Satay (4)                  $8.99 

Marinated chicken grilled, served with peanut sauce and 
cucumber raddish 

Crab Rangoon (4)               $5.99 

Deep-fried wonton filled with cream cheese, crab, scallion and 
seasoning, served with sweet sauce    

Curry Puff (2)               $5.99 

Deep-fried curry puffs filled with chicken, potato, onion, 
curry powder, served with cucumber sauce 

Fried Tofu (8)               $5.99 

Fried tofu served with sweet and sour sauce and crushed peanut  

Kanom Jeeb (4)                   $6.99 

Marinated ground pork, ground chicken, water chestnut and 
crabmeat wrapped in wonton skin, served with sweet soy sauce 

Pot Sticker (5)               $5.99 

Steamed vegetarian pot sticker, served with sweet soy sauce 
Spring Roll (4)     `          $5.99
 Deep-fried vegetable spring roll, served with sweet and sour 
 sauce 

Shrimp Roll (4)               $6.99 

Deep-fried marinated shrimp wrapped with spring roll skin, 
served with sweet and sour sauce 

Thai Fish Cake (4)              $6.99 

Deep-fried fish cake, served with red cucumber salad and crush 
peanut 

Gyoza (6)                $7.99 



 

 

Deep fried chicken and vegetable Gyoza, served with sweet 
chili soy sauce 

Fried Calamari (8)                $11.99 

Slice fresh squid, lightly battered and deep fried, served 
sweet chili sauce 

 

Appetitzer Platter (Vegetable)             $12.99 

Combination of =4 Spring Roll =4 Fried Tofu =4 Pot Sticker 

Appetiter Platter (Meat)                     $16.99 

Combination of =4 Shrimp Roll =4 Crab Rangoon =4 Gyoza 

 

Salads___________________________________________________________ 

Papaya Salad              $11.99 

Green papaya with green bean, carrot, tomato and dry roasted 
peanuts in spicy lime dressing 

Larb Gai                 $11.99 

Ground chicken tossed with red onion, scallion, cilantro and 
ground roasted rice in chili lime sauce 

Lettuce Wrap                   $11.99 

Ground chicken marinated with yellow curry powder, onion and 
carrot, served with crispy noodle, fresh lettuce, bean 
sprouts and peanut sauce  

Nam Tok                  $13.99 

Slice beef tossed with red onion, scallion, cilantro and ground 
roasted rice in chili lime sauce 

Yum Woon Sen                 $14.99 

Clear noodle mixed with shrimp and ground chicken, carrot,  red 
onion, scallion and cilantro in spicy lime dressing  

Yum Pla Meok                 $14.99 



 

 

Steamed squid with tomatoes, onion, sliced cucumber, scallion, 
carrot, green bean and cilantro in spicy lime dressing 

Yum Talay                  $18.99 

Spicy shrimp, squid and mussels with tomatoes, onion, sliced 
cucumber, scallion, carrot, green bean and cilantro in spicy 
lime dressing 

   

 

 

 

Soup_____________________________________________________________ 

Wonton                 $6.99   

Marinated ground pork, ground chicken and crabmeat in wonton 
skin with spinach or napa cabbage in clear soup 

Tom Kha Chicken/ Tofu/ Vegetable           $6.99   

Thai style soup with coconut milk, lime leaves, galangal and 
lemongrass 

Tom Yum Chicken/ Tofu/ Vegetable            $6.99 

Thai style hot and sour soup with mushroom, lime leaves, 
galangal and lemongrass 

Tom Yum Shrimp                      $8.99 

Thai style hot and sour soup with shrimp, mushroom, lime 
leaves, galangal and lemongrass 

Tom Yum Seafood                 $13.99 

Thai style hot and sour soup with shrimp, squid, mussel, 
mushroom, lime leaves, galangal and lemongrass 

 

Noodle Soup______________________________________________________ 

Beef Noodle Soup                    $13.99 



 

 

Thin rice noodle served with slice beef, bean sprouts, spinach 
or chinese broccoli in homemade broth 

Pork Noodle Soup                 $13.99 

Thin rice noodle served with ground pork, slice pork, bean 
sprouts in clear soup 

Chicken Noodle Soup                      $13.99 

Thin rice noodle served with slice chicken and bean sprouts in 
clear soup 

Tom Yum Chicken Noodle Soup                     $14.99 

Thin rice noodle served with slice chicken, tomato, onion and 
mushroom in hot and sour soup 

Wonton & Egg Noodle Soup                             $15.99 

Wonton and egg noodle with sliced roasted pork and spinach in 
clear soup 

 

Duck Noodle Soup                                 $16.99 

Thin rice noodle with slice of roasted duck, bean sprouts in 
dark broth 

Yen Ta Fo                         $18.99 

Wide rice noodle with tofu, shrimp, squid, chinese broccoli in 
savory house special broth 

 

Vegetarian Dishes (tofu, broccoli, cabbage, napa cabbage, carrot, mushroom)______ 

Rama Garden                  $12.99 

Fried Tofu topped with peanut sauce and crispy red onion, 
served with steamed broccoli 

Vegetable Fried Rice                  $12.99 

Vegetable and tofu stir-fried with egg, jasmine rice, tomato, 
onion and scallion in seasoning sauce 

Vegetable Pad Thai                $12.99 



 

 

Thin rice noodle stir-fried with egg, vegetable and tofu, 
radish, bean curd, bean sprouts and scallion, topped with 
crushed peanut 

Vegetable Kee Mao                 $12.99 

Wide rice noodle with vegetable and tofu, basil leaves, onion, 
bamboo shoot, green bean, green chili, red bell pepper in hot 
spicy sauce 

Basil Fried Rice with vegetable and tofu            $12.99 

chili, red bell pepper in hot spicy sauce, served with cucumber 
Fried rice with vegetable and tofu, basil leaves, green 

Stir-fried Napa Cabbage                             $14.99 

Stir-fried Napa Cabbage with tofu, celery, scallion, dried 
mushroom in light brown sauce 

Stir-fried Mixed Vegetable                     $14.99 

Stir-fried mixed vegetable and tofu with bean sprouts, red bell 
pepper in light brown sauce 

 

 

Spicy Veggie Basil                        $14.99 

Mixed vegetable and tofu with basil leaves, green pepper, red 
bell pepper in hot spicy chili sauce 

Sweet Eggplant Basil                         $14.99 

Stir-fried eggplant with red bell pepper, green chili and basil 
leaves in bean sauce 

 

Stir-fried Noodle Dishes_________________________________________ 

Tofu/ Vegetable/ Tofu-Vegetable________________________$12.99 

Chicken or Pork________________________________________$12.99 

Beef___________________________________________________$13.99 

Shrimp or Squid________________________________________$14.99           

Seafood________________________________________________$16.99 



 

 

Pad Thai            

Thai style thin rice noodle stir-fried with choice of meat, 
egg, radish, bean curd, bean sprouts, scallion, topped with 
crushed peanut 

Pad See Ew             

Stir-fried wide rice noodle with choice of meat, egg and 
broccoli 

Pad Kee Mao (Drunken Noodle)        

Stir-fried wide rice noodle with choice of meat,onion, basil 
leaves, bamboo shoot, green bean, green chili, red bell pepper 
in hot spicy sauce 

Stir-fried Noodle           

Wide rice noodle stir-fried with choice of meat, egg, served 
with bean sprouts, topped with cilantro 

Yellow Curry Noodle          

Wide rice noodle stir-fried with choice of meat, egg, onion, 
scallion, red bell pepper in yellow curry powder 

Flavor Noodle            

Wide rice noodle stir-fried with choice of meat, mushroom, 
onion, scallion, red bell pepper in light chili sauce 

Flavor Noodle Seafood                   $18.99 

Wide rice noodle stir-fried with seafood, mushroom, onion, 
scallion, red bell pepper in light chili sauce, topped with 
crabmeat 

Beef Gravy Noodle                     $15.99 

Steamed wide rice noodle in gravy sauce with curry powder, 
ground beef, tomato and onion, topped with cilantro 

 

Tofu/Vegetable/Tofu-Vegetable__________________________$14.99
 Chicken or Pork________________________________________$14.99 

Beef___________________________________________________$15.99 



 

 

Shrimp or Squid________________________________________$16.99         

Seafood________________________________________________$18.99 

Pad Woon Sen           

Stir-fried clear noodle with choice of meat, dried mushroom, 
carrot, onion and scallion 

Lad Na             

Stir-fried wide rice noodle with choice of meat and chinese 
broccoli, topped with brown gravy sauce   

 

Fried Rice_______________________________________________________ 

Tofu/ Vegetable/ Tofu-Vegetable_______________________$12.99
 Chicken or Pork________________________________________$12.99 

Beef___________________________________________________$13.99 

Shrimp or Squid________________________________________$14.99      

Seafood________________________________________________$16.99 

Kao Pad (Thai Style Fried Rice)        

Thai style fried rice with choice of meat, egg, onion, 
scallion, tomato in seasoning and flavor sauce soy, served with  

cucumber  

Kao Pad Basil (Spicy Fried Rice)              

Fried rice with basil leaves, green chili, red bell pepper in 
hot spicy sauce, served with cucumber 

 

Black Soy Sauce Fried Rice               

Fried rice with choice of meat, egg, onion, chinese broccoli 
and tomatoes in black soy sauce, served with cucumber 

Pink Fried Rice                 $14.99 

Fried rice stir-fried with pork, egg, onion and scallion in 
pink sauce, served with cucumber and slice tomato 

Roasted Pork Fried Rice                              $15.99 



 

 

Fried rice with roasted pork, egg, chinese sausage, chinese 
broccoli, onion, tomatoes in black soy sauce, served with 
cucumber 

Duck Fried Rice                                   $15.99 

Fried rice with slice roasted duck, egg, chinese broccoli, 
onion, tomatoes in black soy sauce, served with cucumber 

Crabmeat Fried Rice (Kao Pad Pu)                       $15.99 

Fried rice with crabmeat, egg, onion, scallion in seasoning 
sauce, topped with cilantro, served with cucumber  

Pineapple Fried Rice                                 $15.99 

Fried rice with chicken and shrimp, egg, pineapple, onion, 
scallion, tomatoes, cashew nut and yellow curry powder in 
seasoning and flavor soy sauce, served with cucumber  

Crispy Chicken Fried Rice                             $15.99 

Fried rice with egg, topped with crispy fried chicken, served 
with cucumber and sweet chili sauce on the side 

Shrimp Paste Fried Rice                    $18.99 

Fried rice stir-fried with shrimp paste, topped with grill 
shrimp, served with cucumber 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entrée - Served with steamed jasmine rice________________________ 

Tofu/ Vegetable/ tofu-Vegetable________________________$14.99
 Chicken or Pork________________________________________$14.99 

Beef___________________________________________________$15.99 

Shrimp or Squid________________________________________$16.99 



 

 

Seafood________________________________________________$18.99  

Pad Kapow                           

Green chili, red bell pepper and basil leaves with choice of 
meat in spicy chili sauce 

Pad Prik Sod                         

Choice of meat stir-fried with green chili, red bell pepper, 
onion, scallion in brown sauce 

Pad Prik Pow                       

Choice of meat stir-fried with mushroom, onion, green chili, 
red bell pepper, basil leaves in prik pow sauce 

Pad Ginger                         

Choice of meat with fresh ginger, dried mushroom, carrot,  
onion, scallion in light brown sauce 

Pad Ka-Na                         

Choice of meat stir-fried with chinese broccoli in light black 
bean sauce 

Pad Phed                       

Choice of meat with bamboo shoots, thai eggphant, basil leaves, 
green chili, red bell pepper, rhizome in spicy chili sauce 

Pad Gra-Tiam Prik Thai                        

Choice of meat in garlic and black pepper sauce, topped with 
cilantro and fried garlic, serve with steamed broccoli  

Pad Preow Wan (Sweet and Sour)                   

Choice of meat stir-fried with pineapple chunks, cucumber, 
tomato, onion, scallion in sweet and sour sauce 

Pad Cashew Chicken                                   $18.99 

Deep fried chicken stir-fried with cashew nut, scallion, onion,  
carrot, celery in spicy oyster sauce 

Zucchini Shrimp (Buab Pad Goong)             $18.99 



 

 

Shrimp, shitake mushrooms and zucchini sauteed in light garlic 
sauce 

Beef with Oyster Sauce               $17.99 

Beef sauteed with scallion and mushroom in a tasty oyster sauce 

Thai Herbs Pork                 $17.99 

Pork sauteed with lemongrass, kaffir lime leaves and thai chili 
in spicy brown sauce, served with steamed veggie 

 

Curry Dishes - Served with steamed jasmine rice__________________ 

Tofu/ Vegetable/ Tofu-Vegetable________________________$14.99 

Chicken/ Beef or Pork__________________________________$14.99 

Beef___________________________________________________$15.99 

Shrimp or Squid________________________________________$16.99 

Seafood________________________________________________$18.99 

  

Panang Curry                    

Curry peanut sauce and basil leaves in coconut milk 

Massamun Curry                   

Yellow curry with coconut milk, onion, potato and peanut  

Green Curry                    

Green curry with thai eggphant, bamboo shoot, rhizome, green 
chili, red bell pepper and basil leaves 

Red Curry                     

Red curry with thai eggphant, bamboo shoot, green chili, red 
bell pepper and basil leaves 

Jungle Curry                                     $18.99 

Hot & spicy thai curry with no coconut milk, curry paste,  slide 
tilapia fillet, rhizome, fresh pepper corn, chinese eggphant, 
green bean, carrot, red bell pepper and basil leaves 

 



 

 

 

 

Fish - Served with steamed rice___________________________________ 

Ginger Fish                                          $19.99 

Steamed tilapia with ginger, onion, scallion, mushroom, celery, 
topped with bean sauce 

Fried Tilapia with 3 Flavors sauce                        $19.99 

Fried Tilapia fillet topped with spicy red chili sauce, basil 
leaves, red bell pepper and green pepper 

Fried Tilapia with spicy red chili sauce              $19.99        

Fried Tilapia fillet topped with red curry paste, basil leaves, 
red bell pepper, green pepper, thai,eggplant, lime leaves and 

rhizome 

Garlic Fish                                      $19.99 

Fried Tilapia fillet topped with garlic sauce, served with 
mixed vegetable 

Fried Tilapia with panang curry sauce            $19.99 

Fried Tilapia fillet topped with panang curry sauce 

 

Chef Special_____________________________________________________ 

Spicy Chicken Flavor                        $19.99 

Crispy chicken stir-fried with thai herb hot sauce, served with 
steamed vegetable and steamed rice 

Seafood Pad Pong Karee                               $20.99 

Shrimp, squid, mussel with egg, celery, onion, scallion, red 
bell pepper in curry powder, topped with crabmeat, served with 
steamed rice 

Guay Thew Lord                             $19.99 



 

 

Sautee shrimp, ground chicken, squid, fried tofu with onion, 
bean sprouts, mushroom in sweet soy sauce, served over steamed 
wide rice noodle 

Sukiyaki                          $19.99 

Steamed clear noodle with napa cabbage, chicken, shrimp, squid, 
egg in red bean curd sauce 

 

Kid’s Menu _______________________________________________________ 

Egg Fried Rice                  $6.99 

Fried rice with egg, served with steamed broccoli and prawn 
chips 

Crispy Chicken                    $8.99 

Crispy fried chicken served with steamed jasmine rice, steamed 
broccoli and prawn chips 

Chicken Satay                  $8.99 

2 screw of chicken satay served with steamed jasmine rice, 
steamed broccoli and prawn chips 

Chicken Noodle                     $6.99 

Wide rice noodle stir-fried with egg, chicken, served with 
steamed broccoli 

Thai Scrambled Egg                     $6.99 

Thai scrambled egg on top of steamed jasmine rice, served with 
steamed broccoli and prawn chips 

Bowl of Chips                  $2.99 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sides____________________________________________________________ 

Chicken/ Beef or Pork           $2.00 

Tofu              $2.00 

Shrimp or Squid     $4.00   

   Vegetable           $2.00 

Seafood       $5.00   

   Steamed Vegetable       $3.00 

Fried Egg       $2.00    

   Steamed Noodle        $3.00 

Extra Egg       $1.00  

   Steamed Jasmine Rice       $2.00 

Extra Cashew Nut      $4.00   
 Steamed Brown Rice      $3.00 

Extra Crabmeat      $3.00   

   Side Fired Rice        $5.00 

Side Peanut Sauce      $3.00   
 Side Sweet & Sour Sauce      $1.00 

Side Sweet Chili Sauce   $2.00    

Side Sweet Soy Sauce        $1.00 

 



 

 

The chili ranges  

  Not Spicy  

   Mild (not to spicy)   

 1 pepper (a little spicy)  

  medium spicy (Moderate spicy)   
2 pepper (very spicy) 

3 pepper (Thai style spicy) 

 

20% gratuity include for parties of 5 or more and cannot provide 
separate checks 


